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July 12, 2024

Maylia Parker, P.Geo
Executive Director, EPRA Atlantic
maylia.parker@epra.ca

Dear Ms. Parker:
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Bureau du ministre

C.P. 2000, Charlo’ttetown
Ile-du-Prince-Edouard
Canada C1A 7N8

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the Electronic Products Recycling Association’s (EPRA)

request for an amendment of the current approved stewardship plan for the collection,

management, and recycling of electronic products for our province.

| am pleased with EPRA’s interest in our expansion of the electronic products category that will

capture several new products including e-mobility, fitness equipment and various wearable

technologies that were added to the Environmental Protection Act Materials Stewardship and

Recycling Regulations on May 18, 2024. Our Environment Division staff has reviewed this

request, discussed the matter with stakeholders involved in the current program and have

recommended approval of the amendment request submitted by you on July 5, 2024.

Prince Edward Island takes a tremendous pride in being regional leaders in waste diversion and

working at continued progress in our stewardship and waste recycling programs. The

Department looks forward to our continued work with EPRA to promote sustainable end-of-life

management of electronic products and | wish your organization continued success in the years

ahead.

Sincerely,

Hom:
Minister

eYen Myers”

Cc: Cliff Hacking, President and CEO, EPRA
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